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Patty and I promoting Big 

	 WITH CAMPUS CRUSADE FOR CHRIST

The school year has started and is in full swing!  We are still in the midst 

of gathering freshmen; connecting with them one on one, getting them 

plugged into bible studies, and inviting them to be a part of what God is 

doing through us at UCSD and SDSU.  We met thousands of freshmen 

throughout Welcome Week by handing out fliers and one minute surveys 

that were entered into a free bike raffle.  From the response on their 

survey, we can follow-up accordingly.  I’ve been amazed at the number of 

non-Christians that have been eager to get together.  It’s been fun 

meeting with them and getting to share who Jesus is-some had never 

heard before!  Please pray as we continue to build relationships with 

freshmen!
One area of ministry I’m especially excited about is our “Greek Row” 

ministry.  It’s amazing to see how far the ministry has come since last 

January:  we had no involved students, no known missional students, 

was in the process of starting the bible studies, and I was on my own 

trying to navigate the greek system at UCSD.  It’s so encouraging to have 

2 solid student leaders in the greek system that want to see their houses 

changed for Christ!  Craig, Jessica, and I (pictured below) have been 

meeting to pray and plan for the semester.  They have been such an 

answer to prayer!   

Lots of Love, 
Courtney

Please join us in praying for the Greek System at UCSD  
We’re specifically praying for...

Recruitment is currently going on-Sororities/Fraternities will be giving 

out their bids tomorrow.  We are praying for 2 strong believers in Chi 

Omega sorority (Jess’s house) and TKE (Craig’s house) that will 

want to join us in reaching every greek student at UCSD for Christ! 

The sobering reality is that Christians who enter the greek system 

without accountability and fellowship 

usually struggle with their faith within 

the first four weeks of pledging.  We 

have a Greek Row kick-off BBQ for 

all pledges on Tuesday, October 

18th.  Please pray that this would be 

a great launching pad to get students 

plugged in.  Pray for Jess and Craig 

as they continue to be lights for Christ 

in their houses. 

Fall Madness!
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